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Gateway officials ask public, business 
to take survey to help direct training  

 

Gateway Technical College officials invite members of the public – and 

business leaders, specifically – to help provide direction on the type of job skills 

training that should be offered by the college in the near future. 

A survey, conducted by Gateway’s Workforce and Economic Development 

Division, will help determine which on-the-job skills are required by employers 

and workers in the region. 

  Those who take the survey will then be entered into a drawing for 

a free WEDD workshop – 8 hours total – valued at $149. 

To take the survey, go to: 

 www.surveymonkey.com/s/Gateway_ProfessionalDevelopment. 

  Survey closes on May 31. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
 

XXX 


